Expo Committee Minutes
7-7-15

Excerpt from 7-13-15 City Council Minutes

Councilmember Dickson noted the last meeting was July 7, 2015 to review the finances and the status of the new contract with the Expo Center non-profit. Dickson thanked all involved for their hard work for completing the transition and staff is working on closing the books and transferring the correct escrow amount.  He noted that State resources have been obtained as well as a grant from the county to help stabilize and minimize our liability.  A big thank you to State Representative Chris Hurst and Senator Pam Roach for all their efforts and the city staff for all their time and efforts in making this a smooth transition. Next meeting is July 21, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Stevenson/Yerxa Bldg.

